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Exciting competition between students in the badminton
championship

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University, at Al Ain Campus, organized a badminton
tournament for male and female students, in which a number of students from various colleges
participated, and which was held over two consecutive days.

The first place in the student category was achieved by student Ali Abdullah Rasak from the
College of Business, and second place was achieved by student Abdul Sattar from the College
of Business and Muhammad Hassan from the College of Engineering, while first place in the
female students category went to student Meha Mharoof from the College of Business, and
Mona Sharif from the College of Education took second place.

The organization of this tournament came within the framework of the Deanship of Student
Affairs’ interest in student activity and its keenness to provide the student’s needs in a way that
brings him benefit and enjoyment at the same time, and motivates students to be active and



active.
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